
In view of the devastation and floods brought about by typhoons

“Pedring” and “Quiel” last September 27 and  October 1, 2011, the

deadline for the payment/ remittance of premiums shall be extended

to October 31, 2011. This extension shall apply to members under the

Individually Paying Program residing in provinces under Regions I, II,

III, CAR and the National Capital Region.

Accredited Collecting Agents, PhilHealth Regional and Service

Offices in the said regions are hereby directed to accept payments for

third quarter premiums until October 31, 2011 and to render the

appropriate adjustments to ensure that no PhilHealth member is

excluded from program coverage especially in times of great need.

No. 10-01-2011

Extension of Payment Deadline for IPP Members
in Regions I, II, III, CAR and NCR

DR. REY B. AQUINO

President and CEO


